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Encourage and  
help others
Remember good manners  
Participate  actively
Tidy up 
Be ready to learn

 
Welcome and include 
everyone
Speak kindly
Care for our environment 
and equipment

 
 
Be on time
Be water-wise 
Put paper in the bin

 
Invite others to  
sit with you
Eat your food or  
take it home

 
THINK
T - Is it True?
H - Is it Helpful?
I - Is it Inspiring
N - Is it Necessary?
K - Is it Kind?

 
Look after  
each other
Arrive and leave 
school at the 
correct time

 
Pray – join in 
reverently
Listen to and look 
at the speaker

 
Safe hands and feet
Use equipment  
safely and wisely
Take care of belongings
Leave special items safely 
at home

 
Safe hands and feet
Play in supervised areas
Use equipment  
safely
Wear a hat  
outside

 
Safe hands and feet
Keep left and walk 
on pathways
Be quick, be clean, 
be quiet in toilets
Report unsafe 
behaviour

 
Eat before play
Be allergy aware
Wait and walk with the 
teacher after eating
Remember verandahs 
and classrooms are  out 
of bounds 

 
Be cyber-safe
Keep it a food and 
drink free zone
Carry devices with 
two hands
Pack away and put 
on charge

 
Hand in phone  
to office
Move to your area 
promptly 
Be road safe
Sit and wait to play, 
until supervised

 
Move safely 
Follow  
instructions

 
Respect everyone’s  
right to learn
Raise your hand to speak
Listen and respond 
appropriately
Respect the opinion of 
others

Play by the rules
Share play spaces and 
equipment
Problem solve

 
Move quietly from 
place to place
Respect privacy and 
personal space
Wait your turn

 
Wait to be dismissed
Keep the eating area 
clean and tidy
Remember good 
manners
Look after lunchboxes

 
Ask permission 
to take/publish 
photos
Speak kind  
and positive 
comments

 
Follow instructions
Observe bus rules
Sit quietly and wait

 
Enter and leave 
quietly
Listen and respond

•	talk friendly
•	talk firmly
•	ignore
•	walk away
•	report

Do the  
high-five

 
Join in actively
We belong when 
we gather together 
as one

 
Wear the correct 
uniform with pride

 
Share your skills
Use devices for 
learning

 
Show thanks for  
your food
Fuel your brain for 
learning
Drink water

 
Be ready to learn
Be calm and patient

 
Encourage fair play
Serve with heart and 
mind of Mercy 
Remember God made us 
all differently
Share your gifts and 
talents

 
Work with confidence and 
persistence
Seek help
Stay on task (use your 
time wisely)
Take pride in your work
Focus on your progress 
and growth


